

Support for community athletic complex improvements at Nebraska City High School ADVERTISING BANNERS and FUNDRAISING CAMPAIGN

Dear prospective sponsor,

In a cooperative effort between the Nebraska City Public Schools Foundation, Nebraska City Public Schools, and Lourdes Central Catholic, the Athletic and Fine Arts Booster Clubs and the Elementary PTO are selling Advertising Banners to be placed along the fences on the football, soccer, track and field, and marching band field around the community athletic complex at Nebraska City High School. It is a great opportunity for any business or sponsor to support students in a variety of school organizations and to have their business promoted and advertised throughout the season. The sole purpose of this fundraiser is to raise funds to maintain, update, and improve the existing community athletic complex at Nebraska City High School.

The current field turf, installed in 2008, has provided opportunities for students and community members well beyond its predicted lifespan. The 2021-2022 school year is the anticipated last year students will be able to participate on the field turf. Safety and liability concerns will force the district to consider discontinuing activities on the field turf. The current financial situation of the district does not allow funds to replace the turf at this time. In addition to fundraising, the district is exploring additional resources that are available including soliciting funds from various private foundations and potential donors. Please find the prioritized plan of maintenance, updates, and improvements for the community athletic complex at Nebraska City High School on the back of this page.

There are two ways you can support this project! You can purchase an advertising banner and/or make a tax-deductible donation to the Nebraska City Public Schools Foundation. When you purchase a banner or make a donation you will not only help support all students in our community, but you will also help maintain, update, and improve the facilities they need. These funds will only go toward this purpose. Simply complete the attached application with your payment. Please contact the NCPS Central Office with any questions at 402-873-6033.